
OAKHURST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
Worship Hours:   

8:30am-Contemporary & 10am-Traditional 
________________________________________________________ 

        13400 Park Blvd., Seminole, FL  33776                                                 727-391-4769      

         www.oakhurstumc.com                                                               Find us on Facebook 

Office Hours:  Monday—Friday 

9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Rev. Nathan W. Carlson, Senior Pastor  

and  

Rev. Phil Vestal, Assistant Pastor  

Our Mission is to make disciples, who make disciples,  

who transform the World. 

FIRST TIME GUESTS:   

Text Hello  to 727-732-3550 to receive info from Oakhurst UMC. 

NOT RECEIVING OUR CHURCH E-MAILS:  TEAR AND DROP IN OFFERING 

NAME:  _____________________________________ E-MAIL ADDRESS:  _______________________________________ 

F.H. & L. 
Faith, Hope and Love, and the Greatest of These is Love 

 
A Weekly Newsletter From Your Family at Oakhurst United Methodist Church 

 
 

Stewardship Campaign 

Theme 



 

Thank You Pastor Nathan and Pastor Phil for all you do at/for Oakhurst UMC. 

No matter how humble or unassuming they may be, most people get a warm glow inside when 
someone says “thank you” for what they’ve done or expresses appreciation simply for who they are. 
Clergy and others who fill pastoral roles are no exception. 

October is Pastor (or Clergy) Appreciation Month with the second Sunday designated as Pastor   
Appreciation Day. It is a time to say “thank you” to the people who may be most visible as preachers 
and teachers, but who, in reality, are on-call 24/7 standing with congregants and others to offer  
spiritual and other support in times of confusion and transition, times of heart-wrenching sorrow and 
times of overwhelming joy. They laugh, cry and pray with those whom they shepherd and serve. 

Established as a worldwide recognition time in 1992, the call to honor the contributions of pastoral 
leaders can be traced back to Paul, who advised congregations to give “double honor” to the elders 
who managed the affairs of the church well, “especially those whose work is preaching and     
teaching” (1 Timothy 5:17, NIV). 

Some ways to extend appreciation to the pastors.  Click on the link below. 

https://www.resourceumc.org/en/content/saying-i-appreciate-you-to-pastors#gsc.tab=0 

Save the Date 

UWF Fall Program—”Who Do You Say I Am”  

World Thank Offering 

November 2 at 10:30 am—Fellowship Hall 

Guest Speaker:  Pastor Phil Vestal 



OCTOBER EVENTS AT OAKHURST UMC AND THE COMMUNITY 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY OCTOBER BABIES  

Thursday, Oct 20 at 6:30 pm Charge Conference Anona UMC 

Saturday and Sunday               

Oct 22 and 23 
Fall/Christmas Bazaar Fellowship Hall 

Sunday, Oct 23 Start of the Stewardship Campaign  

Tuesday, Oct 25 at 7pm Joy Circle Room 11—West Wing 

Friday, Oct 28 at 6pm Field of Screams Seminole Rec Center 

Sunday, Oct 30 All Saints Sunday  

WEEKLY   

Every Monday at 9:30 Crafts Creations Fellowship Hall 

Every Monday at 10am Living Well in the Word Room 12—West Wing 

Every Monday at 2pm Ninefold Path of Jesus Fellowship Hall 

Every Monday at 4pm CLM Training/Course Room 11—West Wing 

Every Tuesday at 9am Yoga Class—Intro and Restorative Fellowship Hall 

Every Tuesday at 6:30pm ALPHA The Foundry 

Every Wednesday at 9am 
Coffee in the Community w/             

Pastor Nathan and Pastor Phil 
at Southie Coffee 

Every Thursday at 1:30pm Yoga Class—Chair Yoga Fellowship Hall 

Every Saturday at 10am. Except 

the last Saturday of the Month 
Kathy's Art Class Fellowship Hall 

SAVE THE DATE   

Wednesday, Nov 2 
UWF Fall Program— 

Who Do You Say I Am 
Fellowship Hall 

Tuesday, Nov 8 General Election Fellowship Hall 

Friday, Nov 11 Suncoast Singers Concert Oakhurst UMC 

Sunday, Nov 20 
Community Ecumenical Thanksgiving 

Service 
Oakhurst UMC 

Thur./Fri—Nov 24 and 25 Thanksgiving Holiday Church Offices Closed 

Dates/Events are Subject to Change without Notice 



Ed and Mary Wirth 

Happy 37th Wedding Anniversary 

October 19, 1985 

ATTENTION:  All persons who use the Fellowship Hall 
kitchen and the Foundry kitchen need to read and 
acknowledge that they have read the             
“Preventing Food Contamination Guide” located on 
the OUMC website— 
https://www.oakhurstumc.com/health-ministry/ 
 
Each kitchen will have a “Food Service Employee 
Training Sign-In Sheet” that needs to be signed by 
each person.  You only need to sign one sheet. 
 
Should you have any questions, please call the Church 
Office.  Thank You! 





WEEKLY PUZZLE 



Thank you to our bulletin sponsors.   

 

Contact Us Via E-Mail 

Rev. Nathan Carlson (ncarlson@oakhurstumc.com) 

Rev. Phil Vestal (pvestal@oakhurstumc.com) 

Jackie Marschall (musicdir@oakhurstumc.com) 

Tammy Pluskat (financesec@oakhurstumc.com) 

Leticia (Lety) Cruz (officemgr@oakhurstumc.com) 

Justin Correll (facilities@oakhurstumc.com) 

 

 

 

 

Want to Give On-Line—SCAN ME 




